
        

     Monday 27th February 2023 

World Book Day  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Friday 3rd March with a classic Bedtime 

Story Theme. On this special day, your child can come to school dressed as their favourite story book 

character or they can come in their pyjamas, dressing gowns and bring a teddy bear. Everyone is 

welcome to bring in their favourite story book to share with the class. As the weather is still quite 

chilly, please layer the pyjamas to ensure they are warm for the day.  

We will be having lots of fun activities taking place throughout the day including:  

• Making a story book  

• Designing book marks  

• Making masks or puppets of favourite book characters  

• Staff reading their favourite childhood stories  

• Bedtime story reading of Billy’s Bravery with a biscuit and a cup of warm milk 

We would like to welcome our families into school for the end of the day to read a story with their 

child. We will open our doors at 3pm for families to come into class on Friday.  

The children will be given a Book Token for them to choose a £1.50 book at local shops (Asda and 

Waterstones).  You can also access World of Stories or Share a Story Corner to listen to 

audiobooks/videos of popular and new books.  

We will be running a Book Swap in the foyer on Friday. This will be a lovely opportunity for the 

children to swap a book for a different pre-loved book.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Reception Team.  

Sincerely,  

The Reception Team  

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/
https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/

